
From: NYS Executive Chamber Records Access Office <governorny@govqa.us> 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 3:06 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: FOIL Records Request :: R000958-012224 
 
 

 
 

Dear Elena Sassower: 
 
This message acknowledges receipt of your request. Your request was received in this office on 
1/22/2024 and given the reference number R000958-012224 for tracking purposes. 
 
Records Requested: Please furnish me with an e-mail address to send correspondence to Governor 
Hochul/executive staff/counsel. If necessary, please deem this a FOIL request for records reflecting such 
e-mail addresses – at least comparable to what I have for Lt. Governor Delgado: LGNY@exec.ny.gov. 
 
We will provide you with a status update on or before 2/20/2024.  
 
You can monitor the progress of your request at the link below and you'll receive an email when your 
request has been completed. 
  
New York State Executive Chamber Records Access Office 
  

 
To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Records Access Center 

 

 

 

mailto:LGNY@exec.ny.gov
https://u8387778.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=6HtRfOYLt5fXvpttM-2FU1HRWPRG2sxdIKUIwWceCMgRBlVg5p-2FnYg4qZFQNyxJCwLNCQP9sJmUSMc-2BumiwWJdgnvyhPdkpa2B-2FpOS01la19U-3DaQNP_oBYmVL2keqITTC0yrPkZ0JjG3it1rXw1xDj2tboKwfpWynXvz8g762Q7QdyhV1wg3jixyIFfN6r1y-2F2PRjZBuJsK3jqgtbUZiHJMPO6Te5NHrUT4DnpyVZ-2B807oYNhog0xJdYUrSx-2F12OAZHYYYT1LNElMmwNWKig-2B3hAIFXUgsnpRj-2BVMOYILafwSaEW8mng0oCA-2BCVAaw25tA-2BfA8KdBckgTOMTUaAwhKmdyBRncwgGGgU4-2Fth7uzwM35WtaEcjbYbg1a1S9NxnIREwGKq97cCm1RaG9A0Nl1zHKK6TqGgwXMFjgW1QyBeFU9Y55btUrFD3YsuuAPeFxDWosAp11NneUi2PIaoQv1viXilRDY-3D

